The Lake Boon Commission
4-8-03 Meeting Minutes

John Toole and Cindy Curley were present at the meeting, which started at 7:17pm.

Minutes from the 3-25-03 meeting were approved.

John Toole was going to research getting harbormaster authority in writing from

the Stow Selectmen.
Motions were made and all approved the following actions:
1. to endorse thru vote and/or written form a kiosk built and set at the Sudbury

Road public access ramp.
2. Formally accept the scope of services of which there are 7 for the 319 grant so

the LBC can formulate a memorandum of understanding to be signed and
submitted to the state for final approval and signatures.

3. Upon approval of the 2005 budget LBC will appropriate $300 for the water
monitoring program in conjunction with the LBA.

Cindy will work with Lee Heron and Wes Fischer on a Lake Activity survey to be
submitted for review at the next LBC meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 9:03pm.



